Dilly Deblase

From: Charlotte Tracy Wright <cwright0913@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 3:40 PM

To: Tim Carroll; Dilly Deblase

Cc: kathy teel; Emily Broderick; Vendor Manager
Subject: Chilmark Church Christmas Flea Decembber 16th
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Tim and Community Center Committee-

I am writing requesting the use of the Chilmark Community Center for an all day Chilmark Church event on
Saturday December 16th. As in the past the church has used the Community Center for its annual Christmas
Flea to offer local vendors an opportunity to share their wares as well as spread holiday cheer. This is also a
fundraiser for the church with baked goods, greens, trash and treasure table and raffle/silent auction items.
There is also a caterer that serves lunch items. There is a nominal table fee for the vendors as the church
volunteers handle all the set up, publicity and clean up. All net proceeds raised goes to aid the church's ministry
and mission in the community as well as the world.

As you know this has been a challenging few years for the Chilmark Community Church. There is
enthusiasm within the congregation to continue to do events reaching the community beyond the summer
Chilmark Church Flea Market and the Tuesday Lobster Rolls. We are serve a community meal (pizza), free to
the public on Tuesday evenings fall and spring. Along with our Sunday morning worship we host 2 AA
meetings along with other community groups. This church has had a long standing place in Chilmark and we
look forward to a bright future ahead.

I have filled out the rental request form and left it with Dilly. Please let us know your decision as soon as
possible so we can begin publicity and planning.

Blessings,
Rev. Dr. Charlotte Wright
Chilmark Community Church



